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The second edition of the international conference "The New Generation in Strongly Correlated Electron Systems",
aimed at young scientists, will be held in Santiago de Compostela on 3-8 July 2011, to promote collaboration between
emerging researchers in the field. Deadline for abstracts submission is March 15th, 2011. Deadline for registration is May
15th, 2011.
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